
10. SHIRLEY AREA YOUTH

The Community Development Adviser reported on the structure and process for
progressing responses to perceived community concerns over the behaviour of
youth in the Shirley/Palms area.  The Board decided:

1. To receive the information.

2. That a co-ordinating group be established.

3. That Glenda Burt and Don Rowlands represent the Board on the co-
ordinating group.

4. That the co-ordinating group draw up an action plan outlining the various
responses and that this be reported back to the local community.

5. That the co-ordinating group establish its framework of reference
recognising that each small working group will work within its own sphere
of expertise.

6. That the Board representatives co-ordinate a meeting with the Burwood
Residents’ Groups and Neighbourhood Support Groups on this issue.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


